
Dear Librarian, 
 

The Danbury Railway Museum in Danbury, CT, is a non-profit corporation whose mission is to 
educate the public as to the history of railroading and to the role of the railroads as part of our 
local and national heritage.  Visitors of all ages will find a trip to our Museum both fun and 
educational. 
 
Libraries may purchase a Library Membership Pass for $100 per calendar year (January – 
December).  The pass, which would be checked out from your library, will entitle up to 6 people 
free General Admission to the Museum.  Additional persons would pay the regular General 
Admission rate.  Children under 3 receive free general admission.   
 

The Library Pass is valid for free General Admission only, which includes access to our restored 
1903 station with its many exhibits and operating layouts, as well as access to our rail yard, 
which contains more than 80 pieces of railroad equipment and exhibits.  Our collection includes 
a number of restored cars and locomotives, many of which are accessible to visitors. 
 
Train rides in the railyard, when available, are available at an additional charge.   
 
If the pass is presented for admission in the case of a Special Event, the Library Pass will be 
honored at the Membership rate which is $1 off admission.  
 
Danbury Railway Museum is located at 120 White Street, Danbury, CT, 06810.   
 

We hope that you will take advantage of this opportunity.  If you would like to do so, please 
email the Museum at info@danburyrail.org; we will then send you a membership application 
form. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Patricia Osmer 
Treasurer 
 


